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Come to Kiwanis where you never know what the featured conversation topic will 
be!  Today, it was bedbugs.  And we’ll leave it at that.

Attending today and enjoying the baked chicken, roasted potatoes, corn on the 
cob, and three dessert buffet lunch were Maria, Anne, Cheri, Pat, Bob F., Ben W., 
Bob R., Ben G., and Rick.  Ben W. had the prayer, we sang “Singing in the Rain”, 
and the Rotary Club stole our flag (the pledge was given anyway).  We will remedy 
that next meeting!

All happy dollars today were connected to vacations.  A total of $10 was given in 
honor of trips to Florida, Winneconne, California, and Hollywood.  Thanks 
generous members!

Our program today revolved around community and youth donations.  Maria has 
been collecting iPad applications from families with autistic children.  Providing 
iPads with specialized software has been a Kiwanis district signature project for a 
few years.  We gave five iPads last year and considered ten applications this year.  
We decided to award iPads to the six applicants from the Green Bay school 
district,



Motion by Anne, second by Rick to fund the six Green Bay school district iPad 
applications we received.  Total cost will be approximately $3,300.  Motion 
passed.

We then discussed the Greater Green Bay YMCA’s annual fundraising campaign.

Motion by Rick, second by Bob R. to make a donation of $1,500 to the Greater 
Green Bay YMCA.  A banner with our club name will hang at the downtown YMCA 
for one year.  Motion passed.  Ben G. will arrange for the club to have lunch at the 
Y when our banner is ready to hang.

Next meeting – April 18.  Program by the Preble High School Key Club members.

You’re invited to the ice cream social with UWGB CKI… see invite below & RSVP if 
able to attend the free event.





Last but not least… if you’re able to attend or help out at the Pancake & Porkie 
breakfast this Sunday at the Rite Place from 8am - 1pm, that would be great!



By: Rick Satterlee 


